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I’m writing to oppose Measure SB210. Mail-in voting is the best option to ensure 

voter participation and protection from tampering. It also allows community members 

who are unable to cast in-person votes the opportunity to exercise their right to vote 

in their government’s elections. Oregon’s successful mail-in voting system must 

remain in place. 


